
Sairam Sai Devotees, 

During the time of Coronavirus pandemic, Temple needs to follow strict guidelines to ensure safety, 

security and cleanliness and prevent spread of the virus. We request you to follow the guidelines while 

visiting the Temple to have a peaceful Darshan of Baba and seek His blessings: 

1. Please visit the Temple with appointments using the link provided on the Temple website. 

2. Please have a face mask all the time while in the Temple - No one will be allowed inside without a 

proper mask. 

3. When you enter the Temple at your appointment time, please follow instructions of volunteers to 

verify your appointment. 

4. After your appointment is verified in the system, volunteers will direct you to the sanctum via the 

main entrance at the plaza area. Please stand in the line in marked spaces    and maintain social 

distancing. 

5. Volunteers will check the body temperature using a touchless thermometer. If it is over 101 

degrees you will not be allowed to have Darshan. 

6. Devotees are not allowed into the first/ground-floor of the building. Kitchen, dining and restrooms 

are closed for public. If you require elevator access please let the volunteers know. 

7. Please do  not stay or socialize in the sanctum. 

8. Please check the temple website https://saitempleatlanta.org/ for any updates and Temple timings. 

We hope you will have a peaceful, pleasant and blessed Darshan of Baba. Stay safe and stay healthy. 

Sairam! 

NASSTA Executive Committee 
 

https://saitempleatlanta.org/

